THE SPOTLIGHT

Official newsletter of St. Petersburg Christian School



Headmaster's Message

SPCS Families,

It has been an exciting week at SPCS and the Christmas Season is truly upon us! This past Thursday we had two Christmas Chapels. I was so proud watching our Kindergarten-4th Grade students as they worshiped and sang praises to Jesus. Our 5th-8th Grade students also participated in an afternoon Christmas Chapel and we had several students accept Christ as their Lord and Savior. It was truly an exciting day!

On behalf of the SPCS faculty and staff, I wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas. I hope you have a wonderful time together as a family celebrating our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.

Merry Christmas,

Bobby Hunter



School resumes Tuesday 1.5.21



2nd Grade Spreads Christmas Cheer

Second graders used the true meaning of Christmas to bless others close to home. They collected personal care items and made homemade stockings to donate to Haven of Rest Mission in St. Pete. Way to share God's love boys and girls!



Reindeers in 1st Grade

The first graders built reindeer this week. They picked out the different pieces that they wanted to construct their personalized reindeer. They have been working on coins and had to buy each piece from a menu, using coins they had in their desks. After they built them, they named each one!





Basketball Season Update

Our JV Basketball Team split their games this week with a win against St. John and a loss to Cambridge. The Varsity Team won each of their games against Grace Lutheran and PAMS. They will resume their seasons after the New Year!





We were so happy to share our Christmas Chapel with so many families. There is nothing better than the sounds of kids singing praise!



thoughtfulness showed to us at Christmas.



